
 

Box Tops for Education 

Plainville Elementary School needs your 

help collecting Box Tops. If you would 

like to help, please give your Box Tops 

to a student or drop them by the elementary 

school office. With every Box Top collected, 

the school earns 10 cents! If you have questions 

about Box Tops, you can go to the Website 

below for information. All help is 

appreciated!  

 

Thank you! 
 

*Click Here to Visit the  

Box Top Website!  

 

https://www.boxtops4education.com/about

